
 

 

7 March 2022 

Dear Tom 

Thank you for your response to the Committee’s report on the UK-Albania Prisoner 
Transfer Agreement, dated 4 February. There is one point that we would be grateful if you 

could clarify. 

Although we note that your letter states that no targets for returns have been agreed due 

to a new Albanian government being formed after the signing of the Agreement, we would 

welcome the UK Government’s own assessment of the numbers it expects to return under 
the Agreement. 

We would be grateful for a response to this letter within 10 working days. 

Yours sincerely, 

Baroness Hayter 

Chair, International Agreements Committee 

Tom Pursglove MP  
Minister for Justice and Tackling 

Illegal Migration 

102 Petty France 
London SW1H 9AJ  


